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PhD program in Environmental Engineering 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Annual Progress Report of PhD Candidates 

According to the Regulation of Doctoral Studies, all PhD Candidates must submit a 
detailed report and present it to the three-member Advisory Committee (AC) at the 
end of each year from its appointment. The detailed report with any additional 
comments by the AC constitutes the Progress Report (PR). 

 PhD candidates are required to send the detailed report to the Secretariat 
(secretariat@chenveng.tuc.gr), no later than 31 December 2021, in order for it to be 
kept in the files of each PhD candidate. 

The Progress reports will be presented at the 3rd Conference of Doctoral Students 
of the School of Chemical and Environmental Engineering of the Technical 
University of Crete, which will be held on January 14, 2022. 

For more information, an announcement will be published at the end of December. 
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